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We continue to desperately need more places our houseless community can go to find support and
shelter. Passing the Shelter to Housing Continuum is a great start, and we should extend the housing
state of emergency and adapt the project to maximize the reach and availability of the units. Failing
to to care for the most vulnerable among us is no different than pushing them out in the cold.
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